
Correction to Hansard transcript – Lorraine Wilson 

Public hearing, Melbourne, Monday 4 March 2013 

 

Ms Wilson wrote to the Secretariat on 20 March 2013, noting a correction on page 64 of the 

Hansard transcript; 

…Now, God help us here in Victoria.  We have just gone to four regions from 11.  All 

our northern schools were northern region, and now the region goes way up to 

Bendigo.  I am not sure if you know how far that is: two hours. 

…The regional director is situated there. 

Correction: 

The new region extends from the northern suburbs of Melbourne to Mildura, with the 

regional office situated in Bendigo. 

 

 

 


